

As we continue to monitor the COVID-19 situation closely, the health and well-being of our team members, customers, colleagues and their families are of utmost importance to us. I want to assure you that the entire NVE Bank family stands with you at this time of uncertainty. Our Pandemic Planning Team is meeting regularly to monitor potential risks that could affect our customers and staff.

In all our locations, we have taken additional steps to keep public areas clean and safe. We continue to maintain all our offices open during normal business hours, with all our branch offices providing easy drive-thru access. We're continuously restocking our ATMs to ensure you have access to your funds.

If you aren't feeling well and can't make it to our locations, we offer digital banking capabilities which provide you with 24/7 banking services. Whether it be online banking, bill pay, P2P transfers, or mobile banking, these services can be accessed from the comfort of your home. Visit www.nve.bank to find out more information or click here to enroll in online banking.

Please know that NVE Bank is here to help you manage through this stressful time. If you need guidance on conducting your banking business remotely, we can help. Please contact us at (866) NVE BANK if you need assistance.

For the past 133 years, NVE Bank has been committed to helping our Customers, our People and our Communities. Together, we can get through these challenging times.

Sincerely,

Rob Rey, President & CEO

Cobert Cley